
 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2011 

 

 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

& the Common Council 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the Public 

Safety and Licensing Committee to request final payment for preparing plans and specifications 

for Parks Department Pavement Projects by Nielsen Madsen & Barber, S.C. 

 

It is recommended that final payment be approved for a total contract amount of $14,820.00.  

 

Funds may be appropriated from Accounts 990.700.5020, Parks Paving Projects 10 yr. plan; 

990.650.5020, Humble Repave Loop Road; 990.740.5010, Blacktop Paths through Zoo; 

207.000.5750, Cemetery Road & Walks. 

 

This contract was approved by Resolution 10-1865 of February 16, 2010. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

      Donnie Snow 

      Director  
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